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MEDIA RELEASE 

 

Endangered Missing Elderly Adults 
 

December 11, 2015 

11:03 p.m. 

 

On Friday, December 11, 2015, at 11:03 P.M., Deputies from the Warren County Sheriff’s 

Office responded to the Otterbein Retirement Community, located at 585 N. State Route 741, in 

Turtlecreek Township, for a report of two missing elderly adults. 

 

According to a family member, Robert B. Hutchinson and his spouse, Rose M. Hutchinson were 

last seen at their residence on December 11, 2015, at 4:30 P.M.  They both suffer from medical 

conditions, including dementia.  Their whereabouts are unknown and were last reported in the 

area of Circleville, Ohio on U.S. Route 22. 

 

Mr. Hutchinson is 73 years of age, and Mrs. Hutchinson is 74 years of age. They recently moved 

to Warren County from Pleasantville, Ohio.  They were last known to be traveling in their white, 

2011 Buick LaCrosse, with Ohio license plate, FML4869. 

 

Anyone with information as to the whereabouts of Mr. and Mrs. Hutchinson are urged to contact 

the Warren County Sheriff’s Office at 513-695-1280 or the Warren County Communications 

Center at 513-695-2525. 
 

 

                           
    Robert B. Hutchinson                   Rose M. Hutchinson 
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